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Hej all!  
     
Can you believe that it's June already?! Wow! Time sure is flying!  
     
May was a great month! The Lord really blessed in opportunities and meetings!  
   
I was able to be in several churches in IL and WI, CBCS's chapel services here in Watertown, a Ladies' Day event, 
and even a pastor's conference! I praise God for each of these opportunities to serve Him! I had a wonderful time 
sharing my heart for Sweden and being able to fellowship with so many new friends!  
     
This month was also my last month working at Kiddie Kampus. As of Friday, June 1st, I officially completed my job 
there. I'm now full-time deputation and I look forward to seeing how the Lord will provide. Please continue to pray 
that support will come in and that I will be able to continue scheduling more meetings! The Lord has truly blessed and 
I am thankful!  
     
This last month I was also able to start a new blog: swedeheart.blogspot.com. I wanted some way to be able to keep in 
touch on a more regular basis. I will be keeping a sort of running update on the blog and would welcome you to check 
it out and leave comments.  
     
Overview of June:  
   
* I leave Friday for PA. I will be in 3 churches during the week of my brother's wedding. My dad will actually be 
preaching in 2 of these churches as well, so I look forward to that!  
     
*Saturday June 16th is the Wedding! I can't believe my little brother is about to get married! 
     
*June 18-22 I will be in Edinburgh, VA for Family Fellowship Week with my mission board, World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Mission. It will be a great time to be able to fellowship with other missionaries - some on 
deputation, some on furlough. I am very excited about that week!  
    
* The 24th I will be in Roscoe, IL for services Sunday and then a week of Vacation Bible School!  
     
Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support! I ask that you please continue to pray for me in this 
particular time of transition. 
     
Please continue to pray for the Petersons and their visa situation. 
     
And please continue to pray for the ministry in Stockholm. God has definitely been at work in people's hearts! Pray 
for the many contacts being made and the witness and discipleship that is currently underway!  
     
May God be glorified in all things!  
     
For Christ Alone, 
 
Melissa Carlson 
Jer. 32:27    
   


